
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Receive the report from the Chief Assistant County Administrator on the status of the new
administration building and emergency operations center/Sheriff's Office administration
building projects including updates on project scope changes, parking alternatives, energy
efficiency and LEED designations and potential schedule impacts. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
100% General fund. 

BACKGROUND: 
The report outlines the current design status of the new administration building and
emergency operations center and Sheriff's Administration building projects. Updates will be
given on the impacts of soil conditions and sea level rise on the project size and scope of
the new administration building including a discussion of the parking alternatives under
consideration. The energy efficiency and LEED designations of both buildings will be
updated with a discussion of the procurement process and its potential impact on LEED
designation. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/26/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Eric Angstadt (925)
335-1009

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  26, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

D.14

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David Twa, County Administrator

Date: September  26, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Update on County Building Projects



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Potential delay of project schedule. 


